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17 February 2025  
  
  
Hearing Panel 
Timaru District Plan  

 

pdp@timdc.govt.nz  
 PO Box 127 
 Waikanae 5250 
  
 Phone:  027 620 6379 

Dear Panel 
 
Re: Additional information for submitters seeking changes to zonings in response to Section 42A 
Report for Hearing G - Rezoning to accommodate Growth: Preliminary Report – Information to 
assist in assessment 
 
I am currently preparing information for Submitter 160 D & S Payne for Hearing G – Growth in 
response to the Preliminary Section 42A Report. 
 
The Panel set a date of 20 February 2025 for material to be provided to Council. 
 
On 27 January 2025 an additional memo regarding Highly Productive Land (HPL) was provided to 
submitters. This included request for additional information on HPL to be provided by some 
submitters. 
 
The Paynes have engaged an expert to provide this information but at this stage the material is not 
available so I am unable to complete the necessary information and report by 20 February 2025. 
 
Therefore I respectfully request an extension of time to file the material by Friday 28 February 
2025. 
 
I do not consider any party would be prejudiced by such an extension. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Lynette Wharfe 
Consultant 
 
 


